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REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF OTTAWA CARLETON REPORT

MUNICIPALITÉ RÉGIONALE D’OTTAWA CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-96-0009
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 6 September 1996

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Advisory Committee

SUBJECT/OBJET MUNICIPAL RURAL ADDRESSING - SIGNAGE

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Managment Board recommend Council urge area municipalities to review
their present addressing system (i.e. rural civic address signage), in order to improve
emergency response time.

BACKGROUND

On 31 May 1996 the 9-1-1 Advisory Committee received a Media Release dated 9 May 1996
from the Country of Renfrew/City of Pembroke with respect to their efforts to bring 9-1-1 service
to their area.

Following a brief discussion about the issue of rural addressing and its importance to 9-1-1
response time, the Committee approved the above-noted recommendation.

An Extract of the Draft Minute of the 9-1-1 Advisory Committee meeting of 31 May 1996 is
appended for your reference.

Approved by
R. Nelson




